
City of Los Angeles * Department of Recreation and Parks 
Municipal Sports Section - (818) 765-0284 – david.gadelha@lacity.org 

 
 

Forfeits/Email Opt-in 
 

 
The sports office is open Monday-Friday, 9am to 5pm. In the event your team has 
to forfeit please call the sports office and let us know so that we can notify your 
opponent.  
 
 
If you would like to share your email with the other managers in your league 
please fill out the information below and turn in this form before you leave the 
manager’s meeting.  
 
Prior to the start of the season an email will be sent to you with the email 
addresses for each team in your league that elected to share their email. 
 
By sharing your email you will be able to contact your opponent and they will be 
able to contact you when the sports office is closed. 
 
The sports office is closed on weekends so we strongly encourage all teams in 
Sunday leagues to share their emails.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
* By signing this document it is my intention to authorize the City of Los Angeles Department of 
Recreation and Parks Municipal Sports division to release my contact information as I have provided 
on this form to other participants in the Municipal Sports softball program. 
 
 

 
 

 
LEAGUE # 

 

 
TEAM NAME 

 

 
MANAGER’S NAME 

 

 
EMAIL 

 

 
MANAGER’S SIGNATURE* 

 

  


